
UVA BATTEN’S 
HBCU FELLOWSHIP

The UVA Batten School will award up to two HBCU Fellowships for students entering the 
Master of Public Policy program in Fall 2025. HBCU Fellows will receive a scholarship of $20,000
(Virginia residents) or $45,000 (non-VA residents) per academic year. To be eligible for 
the HBCU Fellowship, applicants must have earned their undergraduate degree from an HBCU. No
separate application is required. Students are eligible to receive additional scholarships on top of
the HBCU Fellowship.
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